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RESPONSES TO QUESTIONS 
 
1. QUESTION: Will transportation be provided for visits to the two sites? 

ANSWER: No. Attendees will be responsible for travel between sites. However, the Cherry 
Street and Commerce Street locations are within a short driving distance of one 
another and even a walkable distance. 

 
2. QUESTION: Are there any special requirements for these site visits (i.e. hard hats, safety glasses,  

steel toed boots)? And if so, will SAWS be providing hard hats and safety glasses? 
ANSWER: Ear protection will be provided when required.  Safety eye wear will be required 

but not provided by SAWS.  No other protection equipment will be required but 
SAWS requests that no open-toed shoes be worn to these facilities. 

 
3. QUESTION: What is your schedule for the site visits, followed by the presentation (i.e., how  

long do you expect the overall process to take)? 
ANSWER: The pre-submittal conference and site visit agenda is expected to be released on 

Monday, July 9, 2018.  At this time, the visits are expected to conclude no later 
than 3:30pm (CST). 
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